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Subject : Compliance to the prescriptions aimed at preventing the diffusion of the Covid-19 infection.

We kindly ask the Associations in address to remind the Carriers , both Italian and foreign , operating at Fiumicino and Ciampino Airports that, with the Decree of the President of the Council of Ministers (DPCM) dated April 10th 2020, the prescriptions regulating the entrance into Italy listed in the March 28th Ordnance of the Ministries of Health and Transport have been extended until May 3rd 2020.
With regard to the above , this Office will intensify the surveillance especially on the provisons of Art. 4.2 of the above mentioned DPCM of April 10th 2020 which mandates , inter alia , the obligation for the Carriers to carry out body-temperature checks before the acceptance on board of the passengers travelling to Italy and to secure , throughout the duration of the flight , the respect of the social distancing requirement among the passengers of at least one metre.






